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Really?  You now want to establish a board to tell farmers how to run their 

businesses? Governmental distruction of businesses trying to manage what little 

freedoms they have to operate.  Stop the nonsense.  Focus on the real issues 

effecting the Oregon taxpayer. It is scary seeing the items signed into law by the 

governor.  When do you begin to address real problems?  Yikes. 

 

Thanks 

 


